
 

The Gaston- Lincoln-Cleveland County Continuum of Care (CoC) NC-509 
             Announces the HUD CoC Program Notice of Funding Availability for the       

2018 program funding year (FY2017) 
Agencies who wish to apply for new or renewal funding must request a THRESHOLD 
QUESTIONNAIRE from and return to Teresa Jacobs via email only at 
tjacobs@unitedwaygaston.org no later than 10:00 am, Friday August 3, 2018. Required 
document attachments must be included along with a Letter of Intent signed by the agency’s 
chairperson of the board of directors. 
 

Upon receipt of a completed Threshold Questionnaire, an acknowledgement letter will be sent 
to the agency’s Executive Director.  
 

A mandatory application orientation meeting will be held on Friday, August 10, 2018 at 10:00 
am, United Way of Gaston County, 200 East Franklin Boulevard, Gastonia, NC 28052. The 
application orientation purpose is to provide an outline of project expectations, available funding 
amounts, and steps needed to complete a full application for this year’s competition. 
Applications will be submitted through HUD E-SNAPS and approved applicants must have 
complete understanding of this application tool.  
This notice and all documents mentioned in this notice are available for disabled individuals and individuals with limited English proficiency. 

 


